Clifford Township Planning Commission

Minutes of the September Meeting

September 8, 2015, 6:00 pm

Present: Bob Clementoni (Chairman), Sally Roberts (Vice Chairman), Chris Marcho
(Supervisor), Sally Fischbeck, Larry Wilson, Bob Schreiber (Secretary).

Absent: Dick Vauter

The Planning Commission Meeting was called to order at 6:05 pm by Bob
Clementoni.

Approval of the minutes from the August meeting was moved by Bob Clementoni
and seconded by Sally Roberts. All were in favor.

Old Business

There was no old business.

New Business

There was no new business.

Planning Commission Discussion on Zoning

The Planning Commission continued informal discussion regarding zoning. Since
none of the members of the commission really understood zoning Larry Wilson
volunteered to contact Nancy Harvantine, the secretary and a supervisor of
Herrick Township that had established zoning with four other adjacent
municipalities.

The Planning Commission did meet with Nancy Harvatine on October 7 to
discuss the process and issues Herrick Township experienced in establishing a
zoning ordinance.

Motion to adjourn was made at 6:51 PM by Bob Clementoni and second by Sally
Fischbeck. All were in favor.

Respectfully submitted

Robert Schreiber
Secretary
Clifford Township Planning Commission




